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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Mary Gray <aliceup@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 11, 2010 2:37 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

Dear Sir:

From your proposed changes: Leverage in retail forex customer accounts would besubject to a l O-to-1

limitatiot~

With this rule, you will virtually eliminate the ability of most individual United States traders to participate in the Forex
market. Is that your intention? If so, it should be openly stated.

Please reconsider what you are about.

Yours in honest discourse,

M.A. Gray

Bloomington, Indiana


